
Dear Vic, 

THE WYSS FAMILY FOUNDATION 
620 S. W. Fifth Avenue, Suite 1010 

Portland, Oregon 97204 

April 29, 2004 

It was good to be with you yesterday. I think we're finally beginning to make the proper 
impression on the University, largely due to your insistence that they're missing a great 
opportunity to capture the stewardship of an important piece of Oregon history. We may 
not be able to do it even with their enthusiastic support in these cash-strapped times, but 
we sure couldn't do it without. 

I'm enclosing my card in hopes that you can come by and give me your impression of my 
motley rug collection, and especially this Nain. I guess every rug lover is self-taught, so 
the chance to get an expert's opinion is always a privilege and an educational experience. 

I expect to be around most of the month ofMay, and am in my office most days from 
about 9 AM until after 5, not counting an hour or two mid-day. If you have a free time 
let me lmow at 503-294 4485~ or Lwyss@aol.com_ 

Regards, 

Loren Wyss 


